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Born-Again Deist Beth Houston
Research, philosophy, personal experience, and a dash of creative re-vision season this intelligent spiritual
memoir recounting poet Beth Houston's four-decade journey "from being spiritually inclined to born-again
Christian to progressive Christian to disillusioned agnostic to delighted Deist." In college Houston adopted
quasi-fundamentalist Christianity as her religion of choice and continued to consider herself Christian despite
years of grappling with contradictions inherent in any form of fundamentalism. While acknowledging that
her Christian born-again experience was spiritually real, she explains how her religious experience was
socially constructed. Broadly deconstructing "text worship," including biblical literalism, Houston argues
that religious myths, superstitions, and claims of "special revelation" must be transcended by a belief that
does not contradict our innate, God-given faculties of reason, conscience, intuition, experience, and aesthetic
sensibility, referred to collectively as common sense. She reminds us that belief is belief, not absolute truth.
Deism, literally God-ism, a humanist, minimalist religion "of God and only God," protects the believer from
presumptuous theology and from the exploitation of religious leaders and spiritual con artists. To underscore
her case for democratic religion, on the one hand she cites American revolutionaries like Thomas Paine,
Thomas Jefferson, James Madison, and John Adams, and on the other hand exposes the dark side of faith
with examples ranging from the medieval Inquisition to TV evangelism to the documented connection
between religion and crime to the "divine-right Dominionist alliance" of evangelists, rightwing politicians,
major corporations, and the neocon. In the end, Houston challenges the reader to experience a similar
paradigm shift from anxious blind faith to spiritual delight derived from the integrity of common sense.
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From reader reviews:

Amanda Haskin:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to ready your time to do the important behave, like
looking for your favorite reserve and reading a reserve. Beside you can solve your problem; you can add
your knowledge by the reserve entitled Born-Again Deist. Try to face the book Born-Again Deist as your
friend. It means that it can being your friend when you really feel alone and beside that course make you
smarter than ever. Yeah, it is very fortuned in your case. The book makes you more confidence because you
can know anything by the book. So , let us make new experience in addition to knowledge with this book.

Clarence McKeever:

Here thing why this Born-Again Deist are different and trustworthy to be yours. First of all reading through a
book is good but it really depends in the content than it which is the content is as scrumptious as food or not.
Born-Again Deist giving you information deeper as different ways, you can find any publication out there
but there is no book that similar with Born-Again Deist. It gives you thrill studying journey, its open up your
own personal eyes about the thing in which happened in the world which is probably can be happened
around you. You can bring everywhere like in area, café, or even in your way home by train. Should you be
having difficulties in bringing the printed book maybe the form of Born-Again Deist in e-book can be your
option.

Tammy Campbell:

A lot of people always spent their very own free time to vacation or perhaps go to the outside with them
friends and family or their friend. Did you know? Many a lot of people spent these people free time just
watching TV, or even playing video games all day long. If you need to try to find a new activity here is look
different you can read some sort of book. It is really fun in your case. If you enjoy the book that you simply
read you can spent all day every day to reading a reserve. The book Born-Again Deist it is very good to read.
There are a lot of those who recommended this book. These people were enjoying reading this book. Should
you did not have enough space bringing this book you can buy the particular e-book. You can m0ore quickly
to read this book through your smart phone. The price is not too costly but this book features high quality.

Beulah Chavez:

Your reading 6th sense will not betray you, why because this Born-Again Deist e-book written by well-
known writer we are excited for well how to make book that can be understand by anyone who else read the
book. Written inside good manner for you, still dripping wet every ideas and producing skill only for
eliminate your current hunger then you still question Born-Again Deist as good book not just by the cover
but also by the content. This is one guide that can break don't determine book by its handle, so do you still
needing one more sixth sense to pick this kind of!? Oh come on your reading sixth sense already told you so
why you have to listening to one more sixth sense.
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